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The government needs to look carefully at the NSW Anti-Discrimination Board and it’s processes 
and prejudices. The ADB has neglected to review carefully vexatious complaints and complaints 
against people with brain damage. Parliament needs to pass Mark Latham’s bill for justice to be 
done in these issues. 


